The Member for [insert]
The Hon [insert] MP

[insert address]


[email]


[insert date]


Dear [insert],

I am writing regarding the federal government’s decision to remove private health fund rebates, especially in relation to complementary therapies. I have been receiving Bowen Therapy treatments for some time with great success. I find this gentle Australian treatment invaluable to my wellbeing and am very concerned at the idea that the government is seeking to prevent private health funds paying a rebate to me, as it helps to keep my health care more affordable in these tough times. I fear the loss of the rebate may have a negative impact on my future health.

I urge you to discuss this with the health minister, the Honourable Greg Hunt, and petition for the retention of our current level of payments. Our health is too valuable for cost-cutting. This will certainly affect my voting intentions at the next election.

Thank you for your time.


Yours sincerely,
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[insert name]

[insert your address]

